
TARA Meeting 4/10/2024 

Alan Schwab opened meeting at 7:03pm 

Everyone introduced themselves. 

Announcements were made about the following: 

 

May 11th Cookout and tailgate after VE Testing at the Ft. Ouiatenon River Shelter 

– Don will reserve it. We need a committee to help make all the arrangements. 

Start about 11:30 

VE Testing Saturday May 11th at 9am. Pre-registration is required. 

https://tcvet.info/ 

At the May meeting, Liz will update us on how the VE testing is going. Don will do 

a presentation on N1MM logging software that we will be using for Field Day. 

Members, please plan to bring photos of your shacks to share and describe your 

equipment and how you use it. 

Earle said that we still need to get antennas mounted for the club station: Work 

day coming in May. Need 5 chairs or so for the radio room. Eventually we want to 

be able to operate the station remotely. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:28 pm. Cade did a presentation on Moto Turbo 

programming. 

 

 

 

*Sign In Sheet attached below* 

https://tcvet.info/


 


